
  

 

 EPA Region 6 Wastewater System  
Emergency Response Plan Workshop 

 
Wednesday, August 23, 2023 ∙ 9:00 AM - 12:00 PM Central 

Thursday, August 24, 2023 ∙ 9:00 AM - 12:00 PM Central 

 

The U.S. EPA is sponsoring a free, virtual workshop to assist wastewater systems in 
Arkansas, Louisiana, Oklahoma, New Mexico, and Texas with updating or developing an 
Emergency Response Plan (ERP). This interactive workshop will be held over two sessions 
and provide wastewater system representatives with a broad overview of strategies, 
resources, plans, and procedures to prepare for and respond to an all-hazard incident. The 
workshop will also include wastewater system case studies, cybersecurity best practices, 
and an overview of EPA’s ERP Template for Wastewater Utilities. This will be a great 
opportunity to learn from subject matter experts and peers, and we encourage 
participants to bring their questions and comments.  

 
Who Should Attend? 
 

• Representatives from wastewater systems of all sizes. 

• Vendors and consultants, especially those who are assisting wastewater systems in 
developing or updating their ERP. 

• Other decision makers (e.g., town clerks, mayors) involved in developing or 
implementing ERPs. 

 
Applications will be submitted for Region 6 state wastewater operators to receive 
continuing education hours for participating in this virtual workshop. 

 
To register for the virtual Zoom workshop, please go to: 
https://us02web.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZUscuyurzMrGNbpwcwBOjFLnFL0JJPD5wvd  

 
For more information about the workshop, please contact: 

 
Jeff Fencil, EPA; 202-564-0818; fencil.jeffrey@epa.gov 
Quinn McWatters, Horsley Witten Group; 508-833-6600; qmcwatters@horsleywitten.com 
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